
 

 
 
 
 

 
              

 
6 August 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
                     Home-Based Learning for P1 to P5 
 
This letter is to inform you that all students from Primary 1 to Primary 5 will undergo home-based learning (HBL) on 
the specific dates listed in the table below. There will be NO physical classroom lessons conducted for P1 to P5 
students. This is part of the additional precautionary measures to maintain a quiet and conducive environment for our 
P6 students to take the Primary School Leaving Examination (PSLE) in our school premises.  
 

Date Day Examination 

13 August Tuesday Reading & Oral 

14 August Wednesday Reading & Oral 

13 September Friday Listening Comprehension 

26 September Thursday English Written 

27 September Friday Mathematics Written 

30 September Monday Chinese Written 

1 October Tuesday Science Written 

 
 
As usual, online and/or offline assignments as well as Zoom sessions will be assigned through MCEduhub learning 
portal by all the subject teachers whose lessons are scheduled in the school timetable for the class of your child/ward, 
from the first to the last period of all the mentioned dates shown above. All students concerned have to refer to the 
HBL timetables put up in the MCEduhub learning portal and complete all the tasks specified for the above-mentioned 
dates.  
 
Students who do not have computers and Internet access at home and would like to use the school computers to 
complete their tasks on the above-mentioned dates need to indicate on the acknowledgement slip below. To expedite 
a smooth operation, only students who have responded that they will be using the school computers will have access 
to them. Please take note that students would need to wear their school uniforms when they report to school during 
the HBL days.  
 
Thank you. 

Yours faithfully, 
EstherNg     

Vice Principal of Primary School 
 
 

Please cut along this line, retain the above as reference and return the acknowledgment slip below. 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ---------------------------- 
Acknowledgment by Parent/Guardian:  I have taken note of the VP’s letter dated 6 August 2024 

 
Home-Based Learning for P1 to P5 

 
Attention:  Form Teacher          Class...............................    
         
Name of Student.....................................................                                                               
 
My child/ward *will / will not go to school during the above-mentioned dates to complete the HBL tasks. 

 
*Name of Parent / Guardian......................................................      
 
Signature.................................................      Date: ............................ 
*Delete where it is not applicable 


